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 We are very thankful for our home church, Heritage Baptist in Haslet, TX. Our pastor and 

church family have been overwhelmingly supportive through prayer, provision and love. 

 We are so humbled that Heritage Baptist in Wichita, Ks, the church where I was 

baptized, is our first supporting church! 

 Please pray for us in the preparation and the sale of our home 

 Pray that I can schedule many local meetings 

 Pray for the Wildman family, a lovely family going through so much 

Sending  
Church 
 

PASTOR ERIC  

CRAWFORD 

HERITAGE BAPTIST 

CHURCH 

1200 S HWY 156 

HASLET, TX 76052 

817.439.5220 

       Prayers and Praises..... 

consul t ing  

TechTimes 

Contact 
Information 
 

DOYCE WALTON 

WALTONS2BOISE 

@YAHOO.COM 

817.851.5692 

       Beginning and Preparation..... 

Brethren and Friends, 

 A very blessed resurrection Sunday to our beloved brethren.  One thing made evident 
to me this month, deputation is in the Lord's hands and not mine.  He opened a door for us to  
begin deputation earlier than we had planned.  Pastor Olson of Heritage Baptist of Wichita, 
KS offered to take me to the to the Home Missions Conference at First Baptist Church in 
Englewood, Co.  It was amazing to both hear the preaching and to be in fellowship with men 
the Lord has called to plant and revive churches here in the US and all those who came to 
support them.  It was a wonderful blessing that the Lord allowed me to be a part of and 
experience firsthand. 

 God allowed me to preach at Heritage Baptist in Kansas and present the work in New 
Haven Baptist.  These are my first two meetings and ones that He orchestrated and not me. 

 I am now back in Fort Worth preparing our home of the last 10 years for sale.  Lord 
willing, I'll be doing all the work so pray that the Lord direct me.  We also have been sorting 
and reducing all the "things" a family acquires along the way.  Our children, Ashley (11) and 
Doyce (9) have been wonderful parting with things they have as we prepare for the 
move.  Lord willing after the house sells, our plan is to rent a house locally until the Lord 
moves us to Boise.    

 We still have much to do in the way of preparation.  We are working  on a website 
that will be  updated frequently.  We believe this will be a wonderful way to share updates 
regarding the Lord's work.  We would also ask that you pray with us as we prepare a video to 
share as we visit churches. 

 Please let us know if we can ever do anything for you.  We are thankful and look 
forward to being your church planters to Boise, Idaho. 

Thank you and God bless you,  

Bro. Doyce Walton 

March 2013 


